
 

Home Learning - Week 22 

Welcome back, we hope you have had a lovely Half Term, we have loved hearing about what the 

children did during their week off.  This term our theme is ‘Growing’, we have started our learning by 

reading a traditional tale ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 

This week we have… 

 Listened to the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and acted the story out in sequence using 

words and phrases from the story. 

 In Maths we have compared 2D and 3D shapes, we have talked about what is the same and 

different between two shapes and compared 3D shapes to everyday objects. 

 As part of Internet Safety week we have learnt about how to stay safe online and when to ask 

an adult for help. 

 We have planted Giant Cress Heads and talked about how we need to look after them to help 

them grow.  We can’t wait for the Giants hair to grow! 

 We looked at daffodils and did some very careful observational drawings of them.  We talked 

about each part of the plant and why it is important. 

 This half term in Letters and Sounds we will be recapping the sounds that we have previously 

learnt.  We are practising to ensure that our tall letters are tall and short letters are short 

when writing them. 

 Please look on the school blog to see photographs of what we have been doing in class. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

World Book Day – In preparation for our world book day celebrations on 7Th March, please decorate 

a wooden spoon as your favourite book character. 

Please remember to read your reading book at least five times a week. 

Notes/reminders… 

PE will be on Tuesdays – Please remember to wear your PE kit to school. 

Parents Meetings – We are holding parent meetings on Wednesday 28th February.  If you haven’t 

done so already please sign up in class if you would like a ten-minute appointment. 

If you have any books about growing plants please bring them in for us to read at snack time.  (Please 

ensure that all books are named) 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


